
1832 OPINIONS 

Highway No. 694 located on Lorain Avenue m the City of Cleveland, 
Cuyahoga County, Ohio. 

After examination, it is my opinion that said proposed agreement is 
in proper legal form and when the same is properly executed it will con­
stitute a valid and binding contract. 

Said proposed contract is being returned herewith. 

6635. 

Respectfully, 
JOHN w. BRICKER, 

Attorney General. 

DISAPPROVAL-GRANT OF EASEMENT TO LAND IN PLAIN 
TOWNSHIP, FRANKLIN COUTY, OHIO. 

CoLUMBUS, Omo, January 8, 1937. 

HoN. L. WoODDELL, Conservation Commissioner, Columbus, Ohio. 

DEAR SIR: You have submitted for my examination and approval 
a· certain grant of easement, No. 265, conveying to the State of Ohio for 
the purposes cited therein, a certain tract of land in Plain Township, 
Franklin County, Ohio. 

Upon examination of the above instrument, I find that the signature 
of only Luella Geiger appears thereon, while it appears that the lands in 
question are owned by George C. and Luella Geiger. 

For this reason I am returning the same to you without my approval 
endorsed thereon. 

6636. 

Respectfully, 
JoHN W. BRICKER, 

Attorney General. 

APPROVAL-LEASE TO LAND IN GRAND RAPIDS TOWN­
SHIP, WOOD COUNTY, OHIO-WOOD COUNTY PARK 
BOARD. 

CoLUMBUS, OHIO, January 9, 193/. 

HoN. L. WooDDELL, Conservation Commissioner, Columbus, Ohio. 

DEAR SIR: You have submitted for my examination and approval 
a -certain lease in triplicate executed by you as Conservation Commissioner 
pursuant to the authority and direction of the Conservation Council, to the 


